
 
 

FAYETTE COUNTY PRISON PROJECT MOVING FORWARD 

December 16, 2020 – Despite an ongoing pandemic, The Fayette County Prison Project is moving full-

steam ahead, with architects L.R. Kimball having recently completed the Schematic Design Phase. The 

following 3D rendering is a preview of what’s yet to come, as the county moves toward the project’s 

bidding phase. Stay tuned for additional updates. 
 

 

 


